NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE
CAJALCO WIDENING PROJECT

Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 33679 of the California Community Redevelopment Law
Health and Safety Code that the Board of Supervisors of the County of Riverside will hold a public
hearing on January 11, 2010, 9:30 a.m. at the Riverside County Administrative Center, 4080 Lemon
Street, 1* Floor, Riverside, California, to consider the following:

Use of Redevelopment funds for the Cajalco Widening Project located in the unincorporated community
of Mead Valley, within the Interstate 215 Corridor Project Area. The project consists of widening the
existing road from 2 lanes to 4 lanes, and the installation of a traffic signal and associated street
improvements at the intersection of Cajalco Road and Alexander Street. The Redevelopment Agency for
the County of Riverside will reimburse the Riverside County Transportation Department a total of
$1,500,000 for the project.

At any time no later than the time set forth above for the hearing, any person may submit written
comments regarding this proposed action to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at the above address.
At the hour set forth above for the hearing, the Board of Supervisors shall proceed to hear and act upon
all written and oral testimony relating to the proposed action. Interested persons may obtain a
summary report of the proposed action and supporting documentation and other information
pertaining to the proposed Cajalco Widening Project at the offices of the Redevelopment of the Agency
for the County of Riverside, 3403 10" Street, Suite 400, Riverside, California, or by calling Erlan Gonzalez,
Project Manager, at 951.955.2968.



